
In Memory of Frank Logoteta 
Ken Stohl states I'm sorry to report that my associate, Mr. Frank 

Logoteta passed away November 25th in his sleep. Frank was on vacation 
and apparently in good health. He did have a history of diabetes, but 
this problem was well contained. 

Frank had been with Orinda Country Club since January 1947 as a 
regular employee. During his youth, while in school he caddied at the 
course. He was a GCSANC member since 1957. 

Needless to say we will all miss Frank. 
# # # # # # # # # # # 

CHRIS GARCIA, Certified Golf Course Superintendent, at Alameda Golf 
Course has started "doing something" about the South Course at Alameda. 
The immediate project is to get an approximately % acre reservoir which 
will provide water for a free flow booster type, pumping station with 
an eventual automatic watering system. 

# # # # # # # # # # # 
BOB UHLAND, Golf Course Superintendent will be at Valley Hi Country Club, 
Sacramento starting January 2, 1974. 

# # # # # # # # # # # 
TOM UNRUH, Golf Course Superintendent, Davis Municipal Golf Course was 
a new father November 1. Tom's wife Ginny gave birth to an 8 lb 9 oz 
boy, Joshua Merritt. In addition Tom and Ginny recently moved into a 
new home at 4309 U Street, Sacramento. 

Dick Viergever, CGCS, Sunnyvale 
Mens Golf Club presenting Ken 
Stohl of Orinda Country Club 
his "Certified Golf Course 
Superintendent" plaque 


